
HI Betty 
 
We have hired a new Anti-hate and Anti-bias program Coordinator. She begins on May 
27th and will be representing LUSO at LDRRAC meetings. 
 
Her name is Dunia Hamou. 
 
Can you please let me know what other information you might need at this time.  
 
Can you also let me know when the next LDRRAC meeting is. 
 
Thanks in advance 
    
 
Elisabete Rodrigues 
Executive Director 
LUSO Community Services 
(T) 519.452.1466 
(F) 519.452.1673 
www.lusocentre.org 
 

http://www.lusocentre.org/

